
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 11/21/2013 1:46:00 PM 
To: richard.myers@cpuc.ca.gov (richard.myers@cpuc.ca.gov); Kahlon, Gurbux 

(gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov) (gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Request for meeting to provide preview of upcoming GT&S rate case 

Richard and Gurbux 

It may be hard to believe, but we are nearly ready to file our next Gas Transmission and 
Storage rate case, successor to Gas Accord V! We're on track to do that by the end of the 
year. And we'd really like to provide a preview to you and anyone else on your team who may 
be interested before we file. An hour should do it. 

While we can likely accommodate any time you can identify after Thanksgiving, December 5, 
6, 9 or 10 would allow us to include Jim Howe who is our new Gas Ops Regulatory Chief. 

Will you let me know if you can pull together a time when we can talk? 

Thanks - and sorry to add to your end of year scheduling burden. 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

SB GT&S 0255925 
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Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

SB GT&S 0255926 


